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  NEWSLETTER NO.5 SUMMER TERM – 24 MAY 2019 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

SUMMER HALF TERM Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 2019 

WEEK 6 

Monday 3rd June School Shop Open 08.45-09.30 
 Whole School Liturgy 08.55 

Tuesday 4th  School Photography Company – Class and Team Photos 09.00 
Wednesday 5th  Y4 Swimming @ Mayfield  08.45-09.45 

 U11/U10 Girls Cricket v Skippers Hill (AWAY) 
Leave: 13.45 Start: 14.30 
Collect from Venue: 15.45 

 School Shop Open 15.15-16.30 
Thursday 6th  KS1 Open Classroom 08.30-08.45 
Friday 7th  KS2 Open Classroom 08.30-08.45 
 Awards Assembly 08.55 
 Parent & Toddler Session  09.00-10.15 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP  

RECEPTION Ariana WORSHIP:  For preparing our liturgy space independently  

YEAR 1 
Gus LEARN & GROW:  For excellent reading! 

Mollie LEARN & GROW:  For excellent handwriting and always doing her best! 

YEAR 2 All Y2 Boys  
LOVE:  For collaboration and excellent team work in making the own WW1 
Story Map in pictures 

YEAR 3 
Charlie  LEARN:  For AMAZING work in Maths! 

Beatrice LOVE:  For making the right choices and striving to be her best self 

YEAR 4 

Lewis LEARN:  For super classification skills in Science 

Aryana 
LEARN:  For being a great Maths partnership  

Sofia 

YEAR 5 Charlie A LEARN:  For fantastic work in Maths and Literacy  

YEAR 6 
Amelia LEARN:  For her great efforts in rehearsals for the musical.  

Ilaria 
LEARN & GROW: For always working incredibly hard and for her 
gentleness. 

 

FRIENDSHIP 
Matilda (Y5) For being so kind to another pupil during playtime  

Lily (Y3) For being kind to a classmate 

PE 

Georgia (Y6) For fantastic resilience on the climbing wall at Bowles 

Monty (Y6) For resilience on the ski slope at Bowles  

Liberty (Y4) For excellent effort and achievement in breast stroke 

MUSIC  

Charlie A (Y5) For great work in class, playing guitar 

Annabelle (Y2) 
For great singing! 

Mollie (Y1) 
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CONGRATULATIONS:  

• Izzy (Y5) came 4th (against adults) in Dressage and qualified for the Sunshine Tour at Hickstead.  She also 
received a medal for playing for Wealden Netball Club U10 in the winter league and they came 3rd. 

• Alfred’s (Y4) team, Wadhurst Football Club, became the U9 Plate Winners at the Pembury Football 
Tournament  

 
1ST WADHURST GUIDES 
1st Wadhurst Guides meet in St George’s Hall on Thursday evenings, 7 – 9.00 pm during term times and they 
currently have spaces for 10-year-old girls and older.  Girls attend from lots of different schools, both primary 
and secondary and any newcomers are made to feel welcome.  It is great way to support the transition from 
the primary to secondary stage as year 6 girls will mix with other girls up to year 10. 
The Guiding Association has a fun and forward looking attitude giving girls the opportunity to carry out new 
activities and mix in a safe, non-judgemental environment.   
Please contact Adele Gainey via the school office or visit the Guiding Association website to register your 
interest in local groups. www.girlguiding.org.uk   
 

Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 
 
YOUNG INVENTOR 
Congratulations to Savannah who has been inspired to realise 
her creative designs.  Her ideas are practical and fun and 
incorporate an element of recycling.  So far she has worked on 
a prototype for a decorative rubber which includes a soothing 
lava lamp-type feature - ideal for rubbing away the cares of the 
day as well as those mistakes on paper!  Her second project is 
a pencil sharpener. Savannah’s speciality is to develop 
everyday items which children of her age would use and be 
keen to add to their stationery collection! Well done Savannah 
and watch out Smiggles! 
 
STEM competition to design a new spire for Notre Dame Cathedral, Paris 
All of the children were challenged to use their STEM skills to design a new spire 

for Notre Dame Cathedral.  There were some very imaginative designs incorporating solar lights, angels, a 
crown of thorns and an 'eye of Paris'!  Each class submitted their entries and the most inventive and creative 
designs were selected to be Commended.  They will now be sent to President Macron of France and the 
French Prime Minister, Edouard Phillipe, as part of the international competition launched to design a new 
spire.  Next stop, the Elysee Palace, Paris! 
Please do spare some time to look at the winning entries in the main corridor - what our young designers have 
achieved is amazing and has inspired lots of children and adults! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
Congratulations to Charlie, Bea Bea, Dean and Olivia who 
received the sacrament of Holy Communion for the first 
time last Sunday along with their friends Harriet and 
Valentina.  It was a beautiful celebration with all their 
families and friends. 
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FIXTURE RESULTS 
CLAREMONT SWIMMING GALA – Monday 20th May 2019 

For many pupils this was their first competitive Gala.  Despite the nerves and excitement, Sacred 
Heart swimmers put in a great performance and swam magnificently! 
WINNERS: Jack, Monty B - Y3/4 boys freestyle relay,  
  Savanah - Y3/4 girls freestyle relay, 

FINAL RESULT:  Overall the result was close with Claremont just winning 169 points to our 151. 
Congratulations to all our swimmers and our winners  in particular.  You should all be proud of your 
achievement 
 

GIRLS AQUATHLON – Wednesday 22nd May 2019 
The Y5/6 girls attended their first Aquathlon this week hosted by Mayfield School. 
They all swam 100m then put on their clothes and trainers over their wet costumes 
and ran 1000m. They all completed the course and made the school very proud of 

their achievement. Ramona and Ava won Outstanding Effort Award for swimming and running, respectively 
and Ava also came 6th overall our highest 
placed competitor.  Well done everyone! 

 
U11 GIRLS CRICKET TOURNAMENT –Thursday 23rd May 2019  
On Thursday the U11 Girls Cricket Team competed in the Bells 
Yew Green Girls Cricket Festival. They were split into 2 groups and 
played everyone in their groups 
RESULTS:   Wadhurst A 220-2 217-3, Sacred Heart win 
  All stars 233-0 220-3, Sacred Heart win 
  Wadhurst B 220-4 193-3, Sacred Heart win 
SEMI-FINAL:  Sacred Heart v Ashdown     
RESULT:  Ashdown won 230-3 to 239-0  
We finished the day playing Wadhurst A again for the 3rd/4th place 
game. This time Wadhurst won 232-0 to our 205-3 putting us in 4th 
place. It was an excellent day with the whole team playing really well and progressing hugely throughout the 
day. Well done! 
TEAM: Elena, Alana, Ava, Eliza, Mia, Sophie and Avaani 
 
PAST PUPIL NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to former pupils, Caroline and Isabelle, who have been appointed Deputy Head Girls 
at Mayfield.  Currently enjoying a relative break from exams during Year 12, Isabelle and Caroline will 
both bring a huge amount of energy, commitment and good humour to their role.  I know they are 
proud of their roots here at Sacred Heart and continue to be great ambassadors. 
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Y6 MAYFIELD RETREAT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
0000 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MASS FOR OUR LADY  

Year 4 led us in our traditional May 
Mass for Our Lady.  We incorporated a 
procession from the Church to the Quiet 
Garden where the children crowned the 
statues with wreaths of flowers.  Thank 
you to Year 4 for a beautiful and 
prayerful celebration  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Tuesday, children in Year 6 were invited to Mayfield for a 
day of reflection and prayer in order to support them with their 
transition to Secondary School.  
Pia, the chaplain, used the Disney film 'Inside Out' as the 
theme for the day. The activities and games all helped us to 
think about change in our lives, what is important to us and to 
remember that God is always with us, wherever we go.  All-
in-all we had a wonderful day and an absolutely delicious 
lunch. 
Thank you to Pia and Mayfield School for their kind invitation. 


